
 

 

B O N N E V I L L E  P O W E R  A D M I N I S T R A T I O N 

   
 

BPA Energy Efficiency Weekly Announcements 

December 5, 2024

 

  

New 

 

BPA Voluntary Data Request 

BPA is seeking voluntary assistance from utility customers to provide project costs 

for energy efficiency projects across the region. Providing this information will 

allow BPA access to more real-time, detailed, and regionally accurate insight into 

project costs that will improve our understanding of the market....More 

 

Do It Yourself Winterization Tips 

Share winterization tips with your customers before the next cold snap. Ice, snow, 

and freezing weather can be tough on homes. Fortunately, there are easy and 

inexpensive ways your customers and members can stay safe and warm this 

winter. BPA’s Comfort Ready Home program has created a blog post and flyer with 

these winterization tips.  

 

Events 

BPA Nonresidential Lighting Impact Evaluation Webinar 

Please join us Dec. 5, from 10 - 11 a.m., PST, when we will present our findings on 

the BPA nonresidential lighting program impact evaluation. This report reviews 

nonresidential lighting energy savings and provides recommendations to help 

maximize energy savings and improve cost-effectiveness...More 

 

To access the report, please visit bpa-2024-non-industrial-custom-esrp-impact-

evaluation-research-plan.pdf. 

 

 

  

 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/241205-Voluntary-Data-Request-Announcement.pdf
https://comfortreadyhome.com/winterization
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/241205-BPA-webinar-Nonresidential-Lighting-Impact-Evaluation-Announcement.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/evaluation-projects-studies/bpa-2024-non-industrial-custom-esrp-impact-evaluation-research-plan.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/evaluation-projects-studies/bpa-2024-non-industrial-custom-esrp-impact-evaluation-research-plan.pdf

